From: Laura Mariano

To: Dan Comerford

Cc: Marie Rosner; Chip Block; Richard D. Busto; John Mariano; Lisa Hines
Subject: Letter in Support of Jim Matthews for Chief of Police

Date: Wednesday, April 5, 2023 2:39:51 PM

Hello Mayor Dan and Commissioners,

Just a quick note in support of Jim for Chief of Police. Not sure how there can be another
choice.

He is a police officer for the people of JIC and would be a wonderful Chief. He gets the
uniqueness of this community. He is truly here to protect and serve. We are a small
community and it is very important to have someone who is truly part of the fabric of this
community and treats it as such. He takes his job very seriously but also can have some fun
with all of us.

Thank you,

Laura and John Mariano
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